
ENRICHMENT AT TESTWOOD
Year 7 & 8 British Sign Language Society visit,   
February 2023

We were very fortunate to be visited by one of our former students, Charlotte 
Evans, who generously gave up her time to introduce some of our students to 
the basics of sign language.

Charlotte is reading Politics and History at Cardiff University where she is also a 
representative of the British Sign Language Society. Charlotte shared with us her 
knowledge and some practical tips for getting started with signing. We 
thoroughly enjoyed her visit and look forward to seeing
her again soon to teach us some more!


